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Winner of the 2023 Margaret E. Hain Memorial Art Scholarship − 

Euclid High School Senior, Naomi Jones


The Euclid Art Association has awarded a $500 scholarship to Naomi 
Jones, who will graduate from Euclid High School in 2023.  The 
Margaret E. Hain Art Scholarship is named after a Euclid High School 
art teacher who was the founder and first president of the EAA in 1958.  
The scholarship is given to a graduating senior who has taken art 
classes and will continue this study in the next academic year.

Naomi’s plan after high school is to become an elementary school art 
teacher.  “I have always worked well with my siblings and other 
children, and after doing an internship where I got to teach kids, it 
inspired me to make the decision to be a teacher.”  Art has always been 
one of her favorite hobbies and something that she loves to do.  This is 
her passion and why she wants to become an art teacher.  “I hope that I 
can inspire a new generation of artists.”


EAA Vice President, Rozenia Cunningham served as a contact person 
with Euclid High School Guidance Counselor, Katie Gonakis.  Euclid Art 
Association presented a congratulatory letter along with a certificate 
and check to Alexis at the Euclid High School senior breakfast awards 
ceremony on May 9.

Along with the cash award of $500, Naomi was given full membership 
in the Euclid Art Association for the 2023-2024 season.  Membership 
includes eligibility to participate in fine art shows, as well as monthly meetings, featuring 
demonstrations by local artists, and a personal webpage on the Euclid Art website, 
www.euclidart.com.
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